
 

August 1, 2022 
 
TO: ALL TEACHERS, STAFF, BUILDING OCCUPANTS, OR LEGAL GUARDIANS 
 
SUBJECT: ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN TO ALL 
USD 217 FACILITIES 
 
This letter is to advise you that this School Facility has in accordance with the mandated 
requirements of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) prepared an 
Inspection Report and Management Plan. The purpose of the Inspection Report and 
Management Plan is for detecting, controlling and informing the public of any asbestos 
containing materials that may exist in this School Facility. In the event that a building 
addition, renovation or response action is required at this Facility, the Inspection Report 
and Management Plan will be revised accordingly. This will advise you that a copy of the 
Inspection Report and Management Plan for this Facility is available for public review in the 
Administrative Offices of the Facility during normal working hours. Copies are available, upon 
written request, only in completed sets at twenty-five (25) cents per sheet. 
 
PC: AHERA 


